
 
October 20, 2021 

 
Leah Valladares 
Lakes Region Water Company 
420 Governor Wentworth Highway 
PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH  03254-0389 
 
Re:  20-187/Request for Change in Rates 

Tariff Pages: 2nd rev pg 15, 16, 17; 3rd rev pg; 1st rev pg 19 
Tariff #1 
Effective Date: September 23, 2021 

 
Dear Ms. Valladares: 
 

Employees of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission have reviewed the tariff filing 
received on October 7, 2021, in the above-captioned proceeding and confirms compliance with Puc 
1603 filing requirements.  A copy of this letter is being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will 
be placed in our permanent file. 
 

In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 
electronically only at this time.  A date stamped copy of the filed tariff pages is enclosed for your files. 
 

Please e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

 
cc: Service List 

 
 
CHAIRWOMAN  
AGENCY HEAD 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Daniel C. Goldner 
 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 
 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 




